
  

Regional School Unit No. 5 
 

17 West St., Freeport, ME 04032    Telephone: 865-0928x5    E-mail: mcmanusg@rsu5.org 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
TO:    Jane Blais, John Green  
   
CC:  Betsy Peters 
 
FROM:    Shannon L. Welsh, Superintendent of Schools 
   
DATE:  March 29, 2011 
 
RE: Communications Sub-Committee Meeting  
 
 
The next meeting of the Communications Sub-Committee will be held on  
Thursday, April 7, 2011 from 3:30 – 4:30 p.m. at the RSU Central Office. 
 
 Agenda: 

• Review of the State of the Schools Education Forum 
• Budget Communications 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our next meeting will be held on May 5, 2011 at 3:30 p.m. at the Central Office  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


